
 

AbbyPD search for suspect involved in two convenience store robberies  
 
 Abbotsford Police Major Crime Detectives are searching for a suspect involved in two 
convenience store robberies late last week.  
 
The robberies occurred: 
Wednesday, October 27, 2021, at 3:37 am at the 7-11 in the 3000 block of Immel 
Street. The suspects entered the business brandishing a knife and stole a large quantity 
of cigarettes.  
 
Thursday, October 28, 20211 at 3:17 am at the 7-11 in the 1500 block of McCallum 
Road. Two suspects attempted to enter the business; however, the front door was 
locked, and they could not gain entry.     
 
Suspect Descriptions: 
There are two suspects involved in these robberies.  
Suspect 1: 

 

Suspect 1 was wearing dark grey hoodies, a grey baseball hat, light grey jogging pants, 

dark running shoes and gloves.   

 



 

 

Suspect 2: 

 

Suspect 2 was wearing a dark hoodie, red d bandana-type mask, dark baseball hat, 

grey jogging pants, dark running shoes, and gloves.   

 

The suspects left in a stolen dark-coloured Acura CSX, which was used in both 

robberies. The vehicle has been since located in another jurisdiction.   



 

 

 

No one was injured in these incidents.  

If you have any information that will assist the police or CCTV or dashcam footage, 

please contact the Abbotsford Police Department’s Major Crime Unit at 604-859-5225. 
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